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Overview 

The Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP) is promulgating an emergency rule to avoid an 

anticipated budgetary shortfall and to remain within the available Medicaid appropriation. The result is 

a reduction in reimbursement for nonstate-owned intermediate care facilities for the mentally retarded 

(ICF/MR) and community residential facilities for the developmentally disabled (CRF/DD) reimbursed 

under 405 IAC 1-12. 

General 

Reimbursement for nonstate-owned ICF/MR and CRF/DD services with a “from” date of service on or 

after April 1, 2010, through June 30, 2011, will be reduced by 3 percent.  Notifications will be sent to 

each provider by Myers and Stauffer that will include the reduced facility per diem rate effective April 

1, 2010. All subsequent facility rate adjustments with effective dates on or after April 1, 2010, through 

June 30, 2011, will likewise be reduced by 3 percent. 

Contact Information 

Questions regarding this bulletin may be directed to Customer Assistance at (317) 655-3240 or toll free 

at 1-800-577-1278. 

 

 If you need additional copies of this bulletin, please download them from the IHCP Web site 

at http://www.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Publications/bulletin_results.asp. To receive e-mail 

notification of future IHCP publications, subscribe to the IHCP E-mail Notifications at 

http://www.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/mailing_list/default.asp. 
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